
   
 

HIGH TECH GAYS
P.O.Box 6777 San Jose, California 95150

February 15, 1988

Ted Sahl
313 W. Campbell Ave
Campbell, CA 95008

Dear Ted.-

I underst_and, and sy-mpathl’ze'w1‘th your anger and frustratl'on over

ct..he h‘n-attrl'bl‘ted p_hoto of Dav 1'd Bunnell’ on the_HTG handout you

came acro'_ss .lyast'nl'ght. It 1‘s not r 1‘ght for the owner of a pl'ece

of work, wrl'tten, photographl'c, or otherw1’se, to be deprl'ved of-

due recognl'tl'on and the rl'ght of refusal for 1'ts use.

As a means of explanatl'on, let me say that the page you saw was a

photocopy of a story (an HTG wr1'tten story) on Mr. Bunnell‘s

v1'31't to HTG whl'ch appeared 1'n Our Paper. It appeared 1‘n Our

Paper as you saw 1't, w1’thout attrl'butl‘on for the photo. We shoul’d

have enqul'red about 1‘t and added the proper credl't, but neglected

to due so, probably because Our Paper had not gl‘ven credl't.

We have a poll'cy of g1’v1’ng credl't where 1't 1's due, and thl‘s

overSJ'ght, whl'le understandable under the c1’rcumstances, 1's

regrettable. Please accept our assurance that we w1'll not repeat

the error.

Thank you for your understandl'ng.

Very truly yours,

4%
Rl‘ck Rudy
PreSJ'dent


